
 
 

 

SAMPLE TENANT SURVEY 

 
[Date] 

 
Dear Residents of [building/complex/community]: 

 
I am writing to let you know that we are considering a smoke-free policy for [name of property]. Like many 

other residential properties, workplaces and recreational facilities in Vermont and across the country, we are 

doing this to help protect you and other residents from the serious health risks of secondhand smoke.  

 
Please respond to the questions below so that we may review this issue with your input. 

 
Please slide responses under the office door [or provide other means of response] by the evening of [due 

date] so we can consider your comments. 

 
 

 

 
PLEASE CIRCLE “YES” OR “NO” AND ADD COMMENTS AT THE BOTTOM. 

 

Do you use tobacco or nicotine products? (i.e. cigarettes, e-cigarettes or vapes) 

If yes, do you smoke or vape in your unit? 

Do you allow guests/family members or others to smoke or vape in your unit? 

YES 

YES 

YES 

NO 

NO 

NO 

Can you smell tobacco smoke or emissions from vape products from other units 

when in your apartment? 

YES NO 

Can you smell tobacco smoke or emissions from vape products when in the hallway/ 

common areas? 

YES NO 

Would you be in favor of a smoke- and vape-free policy for this building? 

(Meaning people who use cigarettes, cigars, e-cigarettes or vape products 

can still live in the building but cannot smoke/vape in the building)  

YES NO 

 
 
 

COMMENTS: 


